
 

Krosinski Enterprises Ltd. – 2091 Hurontario St., Unit 1210, Mississauga, Ontario, L5A 4E6, Canada 

The Corporation of the Town of Minto 
5941 Highway 89  
Harriston, Ontario 
N0G1Z0 

 

Re: Part of Lot 24, Concession 1 being Part 5 on Plan 61R-9419 

 

To Whom It May Concern, 

 

As you may be aware we have been waiting for a letter of compliance to be issued to us by 
Health Canada to begin construction of our facility on the lot in question.  

Despite our complete and timely submission of all required documentation to the Cannabis 
Directorate of Health Canada, we have yet to receive the sought letter of compliance. The delay 
is entirely the result of the extremely slow pace Health Canada is handling our file.  

We remain absolutely committed to this project and will continue to apply maximum pressure to 
obtain the required documentation to proceed with the build in as timely fashion as possible.  

We would like to ask the Town of Minto to permit us to extend the time we have to meet 
condition 1 (a) in the agreement of purchase and sale that stipulates the commencement of 
construction on the lot in question within 1 year of its purchase. We believe a 6 month extension 
will be sufficient.  

Thank you for your continued support of our efforts, 

 

Jack Krosinski 

Director 

 

 

 


